
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Monday 13th October 2025 

Y6 Assessment and Thornbridge Information Meeting  

Wednesday 22nd October 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As the Y6s are in their final year of primary school, they will be taking their 

SATs later this academic year. We would like to invite you to an information 

evening on Wednesday 22nd October at 3:30pm in the Y6 classroom. Please 

enter school via the main office at this time. 

During the session, we will discuss the assessments that will be happening during 

May 2026 and answer any questions that you may have. Also, we will provide 

you with relevant information you and your child may need, including some 

practice questions, useful tips and what to expect. 

We will also be discussing the Y6 Residential Visit to Thornbridge Outdoors which 

is planned for the week commencing 13th July 2026. We will be able to share 

some information about the visit as well as detailing some of the activities that 

will be taking place. Again, we will be able to answer any questions you may 

have. 

Although the evening is aimed at parents and carers, the Y6 children are more 

than welcome to attend.  

  

If you can attend, please complete the £0.00 ParentPay offer entitled “Y6 

Information Afternoon” to confirm a place at this event by 11.59pm on Monday 

20th October 2025.  

If you are unable to attend, please contact the Year 6 team by email and we 

can send any information to you by email. 

Many thanks 

Year 6 Team 


